
 

 

 

Our next workshop is Friday, July 8, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at South 
County Library, 6081 26th St W, Bradenton.  We'll be layering 
quilts and preparing kits for our "New Fashioned Quilting Bee" at our 
August Guild meeting. The crew at our last workshop layered 30+ 
quilts - would have done more, but we ran out of batting!  Thank you, 
ladies - you're amazing! 
 
At our meeting on August 1, several members will be demonstrating 
simple domestic machine-quilting techniques and showing how quilts 
are layered for the take-home kits.  We're hoping to be able to start 
gathering earlier to allow some "sewing time".  If you plan to bring 
your sewing machine you must let Susan Fickey know by July 
18 since space is limited.  Members can begin quilting the available 
kits or work on their own Community Service projects.  Watch for 
more info about this in emails, on Facebook, and in the next  
newsletter. 
 
Lots of donations were made during June in compliance with our 
501c3 tax-exempt requirements.  35 quilts went to Guardian Ad  
Litem, 2 twin quilts and 3 baby quilts were given to His Girls Disciples; 
40 cat mats, 29 dog beds and 6 yards of fleece were donated to the 
Humane Society, Thanks to everyone who helped make those  
donations possible.  REMINDER:  If you make dog beds or cat mats 
and take them directly to the Humane Society, please remember to 
get a donation form from their front desk, fill it in, have them make a 
copy and return a copy to Community Service. 
 
Have a safe and happy July 4! 
 

Any questions, contact - 

Janice Dentler - 941-720-5403 - mamabear229@gmail.com 

Carolee Cuba - 585-739-1896 - caroleecuba@gmail.com 
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